
ZyXEL Communications Corporation 
No. 2, Gongye E. 9th Road, Hsinchu Science Park, Hsinchu, Taiwan, R.O.C 

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

Date:  2015/1/29 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
U.S.A. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, ZyXEL Communications Corporation would like to confirm that the product with 
FCC ID: I88WAC6502D-E (Grant date:12/03/2014) has further modification made 
on  5G DFS band issue. 
 
This modification is only concerned with adding DFS band for Radiation and 
DFS test; neither circuit design nor main function has been changed. 
 
This is client’s request, since our buyer wants to see the test report shown on FCC website 
which can comply with old UNII test guideline. In order to meet the request from our 
client, so C2PC is done. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

Emma Bao / Section Manager 
ZyXEL Communications Corporation 
Tel: 886 3 578-3942 # 88582 
E-mail: Emma.bao@zyxel.com.tw 
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